RECALL NOTICE

Skip Hop announces voluntary recall of:

Owl Nightlight Soother 186000
Elephant Nightlight Soother 186010

Product could pose a potential safety risk, as part of the adapter could fragment
when unplugged from the wall. Only affects units sold between July 2016 and
August 2017 (with USB wall adapter). One-piece cord adapters are not included.

Moonlight & Melodies Moonlight & Melodies
Owl Nightlight Soother Elephant Nightlight Soother
style# 186000 style# 186010

STOP USING THE ADAPTER IMMEDIATELY AND
CONTACT SKIP HOP FOR A REPLACEMENT.

For more details, visit: www.SkiphopRecall.com

or call: 888-282-4674, Monday through Friday 9am to 5 pm ET
NOTE: Affected adapters must be mailed to Skip Hop;
new adapters will not be available in stores.

Post until: 31 January 2018
In cooperation with CPSC/HEALTH CANADA



